
MINUTES OF THE QUANDIALLA P&C GENERAL MEETING 

HELD AT QCS STAFFROOM ON THE 8th October 2015             

OPENED AT  7:40  PM 

Present P. Foster. S.Ryan, D. Dixon, W.Robinson 
 

Apologies R & R Penfold, T. Ryan 
Moved D Dixon 
Seconded W Rob 
 

Minutes Moved that minutes of previous meeting be accepted as circulated B. Morley 
Seconded D. Dixon 

Business Arising Insurance policy renewal ongoing with C. Nowlan 
 
Signatory changeover is to be completed. 
 
Richmond Ram Sale catering. Thanks from the Ryans to everyone who helped on 
the day and cooked. Great job! Takings to be read next meeting with treasurers 
report. 
 
Date for Yr 12 farewell dinner: Friday 6th November 6:30 for 7pm start. P&C to 
cater. 
 
Bland Sports instruction in athletics for students. Phil has been emailed and will 
speak to staff about a bit of work leading up to carnivals to improve skills. 
 
 
Basketball ring for students. David will speak to Paul about locating an existing 
ring to put up on brick wall. 
 
 

Principals 
Report 

See attached 
 
Moved by D. Dixon                         Seconded by B. Morley 

Treasurers 
Report 

Opening balance: No Report 
Closing balance 
 
Moved by  
Seconded by  

Canteen 
Treasurers 
Report 

Opening balance: No Report 
Closing balance  
 
Moved by 
Seconded by  

Correspondence Midford Uniforms catalogue 
Bostes resource guides for parents:P Foster suggested P&C could purchase 
guides for circulation 
Fundraising brochure 
 
Moved by S Ryan 



Seconded D Dixon 

General 
Business 

 
Minutes of previous meetings to be emailed to Narelle in the following week to 
be added to the website. 
 
School Photos distributed today, all photos look fantastic. Ruth Penfold has done 
a great job. 
 
Picnic/ drive over the Weddin mountain needs to happen in the next week or 2 
so Dads can be involved with 4WD vehicles (before harvest gets busy). Looking 
at Thursday 15th or Friday 16th October. Wendy to get the word out and see if 
most can come. 
 
Presentation day Tuesday the 15th December 9:30am 
Last Day for students is Wed the 16th December 
 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at  8:40   pm 

                                       ………………………………………………………………. 

     Sarah Ryan     Secretary 

Next General Meeting 5th November, 2015 

 

 

 


